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Please make School cheques payable to     
Mary Webb School with your child’s name 

and tutor group on the reverse. 
Dinner money cheques should be made  

payable to Shropshire Council with your child’s 
name and tutor group on the reverse. These 
should be posted in the post box next to the 
shop window before break time each day. 

www.marywebbschool.com 

Exam word and number of the week for 
week commencing  

Monday 25th  June, 2018 
Inevitable 

3 

Dates for your diary… (Full academic year/term dates are published on the school website) 
Wednesday 27th June     Year 11 Prom 
Fri 29th - Sun 1st July     Year 7 Summer Camp 
Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd July   Year 6 Induction days 
Wednesday 4th July     Year 5 STEM day 
Thursday  5th July      Year 6 Induction Evening 

Friday 6th July       Curriculum Day  Please return your consent slips ASAP 

Tuesday 10th July      Sports Day 
Wednesday 11th July     Awards Evening 
Tuesday 17th July      Summer Showcase 

Letters sent home this week… 
Science revision sessions & guides to buy  Year 10 Named students only 

Final Summer camp     Year 7 Named students only 

Kooth (On-line counselling tool)   Year 7 

Shropshire Wildlife taster day    Year 9 Named students only 

Summer Showcase      Whole School 

Year 11 Hoodies Following delivery this week, the hoodies are in reception for collection. Please be mindful that 

lower school exams are still taking place and school needs to remain quiet. 

Please remember to bring your water bottle every day.  

It is important to keep hydrated during the day—especially in the heat.    

          Water bottles can be re-filled at break and lunch from the tap in  the canteen. 

             It would also be advisable for you to bring sun-cream for lunch-times whilst     
enjoying the sun-shine outside.    

Year 10 students If you do not wish to keep your maroon jumpers and striped ties from Key Stage 3, we would 

welcome them being donated to school to use for students to borrow when uniform is forgotten or misplaced. Many 

thanks. Year 11  We would welcome your jumpers and ties also. 

GDPR Questionnaire… Thank you to all parents who have completed and returned the new privacy 
questionnaire. Please can we remind all parents who have not returned this, to complete it and send it in 
as soon as possible. Many thanks for your support. 

 

Carillion Choir are giving a concert at Pontesbury Congregational Church Hall on Friday 20th July at 

7.30pm. A collection will be taken for the ‘Little Rascals Foundation’ which is a nursery set up by David 

Edwards and Ben Wootton to help children with special needs. Guest soloists are Rhys and Ciaran Evans - 

both current and previous Mary Webb students.  
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